
From: Tom Davis <tom1960davis@yahoo.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/28/2014 7:47:16 PM
Subject: Re: Budget Proviso Background

I will get it to you tomorrow. Sorry for the delay.

Tom

On May 28, 2014, at 7:40 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Any progress on the background information? 
Thanks,
Katherine

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 6:46 PM
To: Tom Davis (tom1960davis@yahoo.com)
Subject: Budget Proviso Background

Friendly Reminder:
Please make sure to email me the background information on budget proviso we discussed. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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